
Malawi Newsletter Summer 2023

Welcome to our Malawi Newsletter for 

Summer 2023.  Its aim is to let you know a 

bit about our link with Napache School and 

how we are fostering links between our two 

schools.

We have had a connection with Napache 

School for several years now.  Although this 

faltered a little during Covid, we have been 

working hard to re-establish the links and 

make them more meaningful for the children 

in both schools.

We are working in conjunction with Starfish 

Malawi and Cathy from Starfish came in to 

give assemblies and work with Y5 & 3.  

Cathy is returning to Old Bexley next year to 

report on her trip to Malawi in May.

Have a look at some of the things that have 

happened this year!

We provide soap every 

month to support good 

hygiene.  We also sent a 

container with books, 

pens, balls and much 

more!

Some of Year 

5 sent videos 

explaining 

some of work 

and received 

videos back!

This amazing artwork 

was done by some 

children in Year 5- here 

it is arriving at 

Napache.

We have provided funds 

for a school office to be 

built at Napache.  It is well 

on the way to being 

completed!

We even had a live link between some 

Y3 children and children in Napache! 

Our head boy & girl helped.

WATCH THIS SPACE FOR MORE NEWS NEXT YEAR!


